
Whitby Heath SEND/ additional needs 

Coffee Morning 

You are warmly invited to our next SEND Coffee 

morning, a chance for you to network with other 

parents/carers. You do not need to have a child on 

the SEND register to attend, if they or the family 

have any additional needs that you would benefit 

from talking to others about, please join us! 

Mrs Beach will be available to answer any questions 

regarding SEND or additional support. 

We are thrilled that we will be joined by the Early Help 

Navigator team, who are able to signpost to and find 

support for a wide range of areas of need both for 

individuals and families.  

We would love to get as many families together as possible 

to offer support to each other and help direct other 

parents to useful resources’ they have found locally. 

Wednesday 4th December at 9.05am 

 


